
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

Feb. 8, 2024

Dear Hudson City School District Families,

The Hudson City School District is accepting applications for non-public school transportation
requests for the 2024-25 school year.

If your student(s) will be attending Hawthorne Valley, Columbia Christian Academy or Catskill
Montessori schools for the 2024-25 school year and will require Hudson City School District
transportation to attend, please complete the following non-public school transportation
request form by April 15, 2024.

Form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZy42EjS5BBlzbOig_Ah1UxGOQs_eeiR6UcGWI
eSXAUWRYnQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

The form is also present on the Hudson City School District’s website on the “Transportation”
page. For more information, please contact the Hudson City School District Transportation
Department at (518) 828-4360, ext. 2100 or by Fax at (518) 697-8315.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration!

Sincerely,

Tabatha Biggane
Chief Financial Officer
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan
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